
Background paper – Consultation Feedback

As a taxi driver in Cheltenham for the last 30+ years I cannot understand why the council would ever 
want to consider giving the private information of a taxi driver in the town, displaying this 
information on a drivers license has got to be in contravention of my Human , Civil and Data 
protection rights, having said information displayed on my license ( home address and phone 
number) , leaves my family vulnerable to burglary or attack, while I'm working, also with some of the 
undesirable people I have to deal with on a daily basis, I would not display this information, in fact I 
refuse outright, I strongly object to this issue, when it comes to consultation I wish this email from 
me to be used as my objection to this issue.









To whom it may concern,

 I would if I may like to voice my support and opposition to the new proposed licence style.

 The addition of photo ID and expiry date is exactly what is needed for the public and law 
enforcement officers. However the addition of personal address of the driver is in my opinion not 
something the public should be privy to. If I came into the local council offices would I see an 
identification badge hanging around somebodies neck with their personal address on it? If I asked to 
see the warrant card of a serving police officer would I see their personal address on it? NO I think is 
the answer! If this new style of licence is issued for me to display in my vehicle with my personal 
address on I will conceal it from the public. I think it would be an infringement of my civil liberties 
and my right to keep any aspect of my personal life private.

 Please acknowledge receipt of this email of my opposition to this proposed change.

 


